

8. HT 8-3 21-22

**Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.**

1. A. vehicle                      B. hour                      C. exhibition                      D. homeless  
2. A. untidy                      B. visual                      C. surprise                      D. environment

**Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.**

3. A. geography                      B. apology                      C. employee                      D. artistic  
4. A. Taiwanese                      B. biology                      C. botaanical                      D. photography

**Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.**

5. Last night's storm caused a lot of \_\_\_\_\_ to people in that area.  
A. droughts                      B. forests                      C. damages                      D. volcanoes  
6. If you can speak English, you \_\_\_\_\_ able to go to Canada.  
A. will be                      B. will                      C. were                      D. are  
7. The road in front of my office is always \_\_\_\_\_ when it rains heavily.  
A. to flood                      B. flooding                      C. flood                      D. flooded  
8. The fire was raging so fiercely that the rescue workers found it hard to put it \_\_\_\_\_.  
A. down                      B. out                      C. off                      D. with  
9. After I \_\_\_\_\_ in the room, she left.  
A. come                      B. had come                      C. came                      D. will come  
10. This is one of the worst volcanic \_\_\_\_\_ in this year.  
A. eruption                      B. erupt                      C. erupting                      D. eruptive  
10. The roof of the building \_\_\_\_\_ in a storm a few days ago.  
A. damaged                      B. was damaged                      C. has damaged                      D. has been damaged  
12. In some English speaking countries, turkey is \_\_\_\_\_ food at Christmas.

A. national                      B. historical                      C. traditional                      D. possible

13. If the factory \_\_\_\_\_ dumping poison into the lake, all the aquatic animals will die.

A. continues                      B. continued                      C. will continue                      D. continue

14. When the policeman came to the scene, the driver of the car \_\_\_\_\_.

A. have left                      B. had left                      C. leaves                      D. was left

**Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the option that best completes each of the following exchanges.**

**Question 15: *Diep*:** Let's go for a picnic this weekend.

***Lan*:** \_\_\_\_\_

A. Thanks a lot                      B. I'm busy now.

C. That's a great idea.                      D. yes, I do

**Question 16:** Thank you for your help! - \_\_\_\_\_!

A. You're welcome                      B. Here you are                      C. Ok, I will                      D. Sure

**Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.**

**Question 17:** I ate junk food all the time, so I'm putting on weight.

A. healthy food                      B. fast food                      C. baby food                      D. frozen food

**Question 18.** If you eat too much fast food, you will put on weight

A. be stronger                      B. get sick                      C. get thin                      D. become fatter

**Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.**

**Question 19:** We usually help elderly people to do the housework

A. young                      B. old                      C. disabled                      D. homeless

**Question 20:** My father has unusual hobby, carving eggshells

A. interesting                      B. useful                      C. usual                      D. difficult

**Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.**

**Question 21:** I wish my hometown have a lot of new green fields.

- A. fields                      B. have                      C. I                      D. of

**Question 22:** Phuc wondered where buying those traditional handicrafts.

- A. buying                      B. Phuc                      C. handicrafts                      D. traditional

**Question 23:** It is necessary for you to knows about your country's history

- A. your                      B. is                      C. hisrory                      D. to knows

**Question 24:** How many rice do you want?

- A. do                      B. many                      C. rice                      D. want

**Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.**

Technology has advanced to the point where instant communication anywhere in the world is an everyday fact of life. Technology has improved, and has a positive impact on communication as a whole in many (25) \_\_\_\_\_. It has increased the reliability of sending messages to others, made it easier to meet new people and keep (26) \_\_\_\_\_ touch with friends.

Modern communication is handled by wireless signals, undersea cables, satellites and other (27) \_\_\_\_\_ technology, ensuring the fast delivery of messages and data to any locations. The accessibility of technology also means that you don't need to be in any special locations like a post office or mail room to send a message; all you need is a cell phone.

Online communication has (28) \_\_\_\_\_ the door to new ways of communicating with strangers and taking part in communities. Chat rooms, discussion forums and dating sites let people meet each other and get to know more people without having to be there in person.

**Question 25.** A. methods                      B. means                      C. forms                      D. ways

**Question 26.** A. on                      B. out                      C. for                      D. in

**Question 27.** A. advanced      B. high      C. simple      D. basic

**Question 28.** A. opened      B. closed      C. been opened      D. been closed

*Read the following passage and the mark letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.*

The environment is everything around us, both natural and made by man. A major problem in the world today is the destruction of natural environment.

This is a complicated problem. We burn fuel, and this causes air pollution. We throw away plastic bags, containing toys and other objects. These stay in the environment, they are not like paper or wood that slowly disappear. We have made thousands of new chemicals. Factories that make or use chemicals always have chemical wastes. These are often poisonous, and they also stay in the environment.

Since 1945 several countries have been testing nuclear bombs in the air and underground. The explosions in the air cause nuclear fallout. The fallout causes cancer, kills animals and people. Nuclear power plants **that** make electricity also produce dangerous wastes and have accidents be very disastrous.

29. What is the main problem in the world today?

- A. pollution of environment      B. destruction of environment  
C. explosions in the air      D. nuclear bombs

30. What does burning fuel cause?

- A. air pollution      B. animals' death      C. nuclear fallout      D. dangerous wastes

31. Do factories make chemical waste?

- A. Yes, they do      B. No, they don't      C. Yes, it does      D. No, it doesn't

32. What causes cancer, kills animals and people?

- A. chemical waste      B. nuclear bombs      C. burning fuel      D. nuclear power

*I. Rewrite the following sentences with the words given in the way that the rewritten one is closest in meaning to original one. Write your answer on the answer sheet (1,5ms).*

1. Your father has just watered these flowers.

- These flowers \_\_\_\_\_

2. Stop smoking or your cough may be worse.

- If \_\_\_\_\_